
 

 

November 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Christmas Lunch – Thursday 15th December 2022 
 
The Christmas Lunch is being held on Thursday 15th December 2022.  This will be held over the normal three lunch time 
sittings.  The cost of the Christmas Meal is £2.50 for two courses or £1.80 for the main meal.  Attached is a copy of the 
menu.   
 
To help the kitchen team with the planning for the lunch, please could you let us know if your child would like a 
Christmas lunch that day.  Please reply using the reply slip at the bottom of this letter, indicating their choice for the 
main meal.  Replies can also be sent to replies@cirencesterkingshill.gloucs.sch.uk, marking it up as Christmas Lunch 
Thursday 15th December 2022 and giving your name, your child’s name, their tutor group and their choice of main 
meal.  Please send the reply to school by 1.00pm on Monday 5th December 2022.  
 
If your child has any allergens please list those in the reply slip.        
 
Please note that as an alternative to the Christmas Lunch this year, the kitchen team will also be serving a selection of 
sandwiches and pasta from the lunch box. 
 
Payment will be taken from your child’s account on the day of the Christmas lunch in the normal way. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss C S Oates 
Headteacher 
 

 
Name_________________________________________      Tutor Group ___________________ 
 
My son / daughter would like to have the Christmas Lunch on Thursday 15th December 2022. 
 
Turkey    Vegetable Strudel    
 
 
Sticky Toffee Pudding   Christmas Pudding Cookie    
 
My child has allergens to: _____________________________________________________ 
 
Signed:__________________________________________      Date:_______________________ 
(Person with Parental Responsibility) 

 

PLEASE PRINT YOUR NAME HERE:___________________________________ 

PLEASE DO NOT SEND ANY MONEY 
PAYMENT WILL BE TAKEN FROM YOUR CHILD’S PARENTMAIL ACCOUNT ON THE DAY 

 

mailto:replies@cirencesterkingshill.gloucs.sch.uk

